
A new case of coronavirus found in Thailand Heller  bearings
please contact EMAIL :sales@hellerbearings.com for any inquiry

The World Health Organization said in a statement Wednesday that it had received reports that a Chinese
passenger had been diagnosed with the new coronavirus in Thailand. Thai health officials said the patient was
currently undergoing treatment and rehabilitation.
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